
Newsletter #88, Week of March 8, 2010 
  
The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season, unless otherwise decided from time to time.   
 
The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting, to 
reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication 
in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the Members 
Only section of the website. 
 
The normal deadline for newsletter submissions is 5 p.m. on the Thursday preceding each 
Monday meeting. The newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible 
thereafter.  
 
From the Editor of the Week 
 

For those who have signed up to attend Susie Weaver’s class on Sat. March 20, please get your 
class fee of $20 to Anne Herman as soon as possible. 

• Quilters 2 Potluck will be held on the patio on Monday, March 15 at 12 noon.   Nimble 
Fingers and Quilters 1 have been invited to join us.  Be sure to sign up for the dish you 
will be bringing on Monday.   

Upcoming Classes

Signup sheets are located on mirror in Palo Verde room. Cost for each class is $5 (one or more sessions – as indicated). All 
classes are held in Palo Verde room. Education coordinator is Sue Patch. 

Class Day       Dates Time Presenter

Finishing techniques 
(hands on class) 

Wed 

Sat 

Sat 

Mar,3  

Mar.6 

Mar 13 

1p‐4p 

1p‐4p 

All day 

 

Barb Atwell & Sue Patch 

 

Intermediate Quilting  
(repeat class) 

Wed  Mar. 10  9a – 12p 
Barb Atwell & Sue Patch 



Pocket Tote  Wed.  Mar. 10  1 ‐ 4  Jan Vesley 

“Little Things” 

Lecture/demo class 

Limit 20,Cost  $20 

Sat.  Mar. 20  All day 

 

Susie Weaver 

One Fabric Quilt  Wed 
Mar. 24 

Mar.31 
9a – 12p 

 

Jan Brink 

Quiltathon Sat  Mar.27  All day 

 

From the Charity Coordinator 
 

CHARITY QUILTS: 
 
Our spring distribution of charity quilts is here again.  We know this because the cupboard is 
full, amazing how it all times out.  Thank you all for the wonderful quilting you have done this 
winter.  We will photograph, record, and separate into our charity bundles on the afternoon of the 
24th of March & distribution will be the week of the 29th.  Thank you in advance for your help 
in the distribution process. 
  
Sharon Kowalik (our pillow lady) has been making pillows for each of our quilts this season. She 
deserves a big thank you for all the work she has done.  For our spring distribution we will need 
to make many more so we will have a workshop next Monday to make & stuff the pillows for 
this distribution of quilts.  We will also make more pillow cases.  
 
Thank you again for your help. 
 
Julie Young 
 


